
WELCOME TO YOUR 
FIRST YEAR AT SCHOOL

RRECEPTION AT FAIRFIELDS 



Meet your Reception Teachers! 

• Mrs Smith and Miss Cooper – Goldfinch Class

• Mrs Mills – Robin Class

• Miss Fitts – Teaching Assistant 

• Mrs Allum – Teaching Assistant 



This is the door you come in every 
Morning. 

We will greet you with a big smile and a 
thumbs up at the door.

You can greet us with a smile, a thumbs 
up or a double thumbs up if you are 

really happy!   



You will have your own coat  
peg with your name on! 

It would be great if you can read your 
own name so you can find it easily. 

You can keep your coat and PE bag on 
your peg. 

We will always help you if you need it. 



This is Goldfinch Class.



This is Robin Class.



Here are your teaching assistants. 
They will look after you at lunchtimes too!



Here are some of the things you can do in 

Reception!



We do lots of drawing, writing 
and colouring!



We love reading and we go to 
the library every week. 



You can build your best model 

ever! 



Do you like to pretend? 



We play outside every day so always 
bring your coat! 



This is where we run around outside 
at lunchtime and have fun! 



If you get hungry we have a snack bar that you can go to whenever you like!

There is always healthy fresh fruit or vegetables with milk or water to drink 
too. 

You will need to be able to read your name to choose your snack. 



Here are the school cooks. They make your lunch. We touch 
our names on the screen to tell them what we would like. 

You order your food at home with your family. 



When you have chosen your meal, you will carry it 
yourself to a table to sit and enjoy it with your friends. 

It would be great if you could use a knife and fork by 
yourself, but we can help you.

There are lots of friendly people around to help you. 



We will share your learning and WOW moments from your first year 
at school with your family using Tapestry. 

We will also keep your best drawings, art creations and writing in a 
special folder so you can take them all home at the end of Reception. 



We are really looking forward to seeing you in 
September for new adventures and fun. 

We hope you like your new school!

Please do not hesitate to contact us about your child's 
start in September if you have any concerns or 

worries. 

You can speak to Mrs Smith on 01992 633195
or email,

admin@fairfields.herts.sch.uk
We will be happy to help and look forward to working 

in partnership with you. 

mailto:admin@fairfields.herts.sch.uk

